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Weekly Events 
MONDAY: 
Senior Girls Dance: 8.15am – 9.00am 
in the hall 
French Language Classes: 3.30pm in 
1C classroom 

TUESDAY: 
Run club – 8am on the oval 
Year 4 Girls Dance:1.15pm – 2.00pm 
in the Hall 
Band Tutorials 

WEDNESDAY: 
Boys Hip Hop: 8.15am – 9.00am in 
hall 
Senior B and Junior B netball 
training 8am 
School newsletter published fortnightly 
1.10pm: Gardening Club 
Year 3 Girls Dance: 1.15pm – 2.00pm 
in the Hall 
Uniform Shop: 3.00pm to 3.20pm  
 
THURSDAY: 
Junior Girls Dance: 8.15am– 9.00am 
in the Hall 

FRIDAY: 
Senior A and Junior A netball 
training 8.15am 
Div 1 and Div 3 soccer training 
8.30am 
Uniform Shop: 8.45am – 9.30am: 
School Banking 8.30am – 9.10am in 
the canteen 
2.05pm:Yrs K-2 assembly in the hall 
Every second week – see below  
2.35pm: Yrs 3-6 assembly in the hall 
Every second week – see below 
 

School Sport 
Athletics program Yrs K-6 
 
PSSA Sport 
Netball and soccer teams depart at 
11.30am and return at approx. 2pm. 
 
Tennis Years 3-6 
Tennis bus departs at 11.15am 
 

 
 

Term 2 Week 2 2019                                                   8 May 2019 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
  
 

May 2019 
Thursday 9 Mother’s Day stall 
Monday 13 Sutherland Zone Cross Country Miranda Park 
Tues-Thurs 14-16 NAPLAN Years 3 & 5 
Tuesday 14 P&C meeting 7.30pm in the staffroom 
Monday 20 Year 6 debating 
Wednesday  22 Year 5 debating round 1 
Thursday 23 2C and 2R Elizabeth Farm excursion 
Friday   24 School Parliament Assembly 
Mon-Tues 27-28 Senior Band Camp at Stanwell Tops 
Tuesday 28 1C, 1F, 1R and 2H Elizabeth Farm excursion 
 

June 2019 
Monday 10 PUBLIC HOLIDAY – no school 
Tues-Thurs 11-13 Create South 
Friday  14 Sydney East Cross Country Miranda Park 
Thursday 18 P&C meeting 7.30pm in the staffroom 
Friday  21 SCHOOL DISCO 
Monday 24 SSSMF Senior Choir half day rehearsal 
Thursday 27 ‘In the Spotlight’ Dance Festival – Year 3 & 4 
   dance only – bus departs 12pm 
Friday  28 SSSMF Junior Choir half say rehearsal at 
   Engadine West PS – be at school 8.30am 
 
July 2019 
 
Mon-Wed 1-3 Stage 3 Bathurst camp  
Thursday 4 Year 4 excursion The Rocks & Maritime Museum 
Friday  5 Last day of Term  2 
Monday  22 Staff development day 
Tuesday 23 Students return for Term 3 
Monday 29 NAIDOC Day 
Wednesday 31 KPS Athletics Carnival 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Assembly Dates Term 2  
Yrs K-2 at 2.05pm 

Years 3-6 at 2.35pm 
 

10th May   24th May  7th June  
21st June  5th July 

     
School Office Hours: 

8.00am – 3.30pm 
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjQ49_psePaAhXJXrwKHWxHBhIQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.beaconhill.edu.hk/y3-1/&psig=AOvVaw1FAQR552RDOiPv_ABVTJfC&ust=1525225041724047
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Welcome to the Term 2 Week 2 edition of Kareela Kids for 2019. 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 
Don’t forget the Mother’s Day Stall is on tomorrow. Thank you to Ms Wood and her volunteers for their 
wonderful organisation. 
 
NAPLAN  
This year our students in Years 3 and 5 will undertake the NAPLAN assessments on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday next week. Please try to avoid making appointments for your child on these days. 
 
School Uniform 
Traditionally we ask students to begin wearing their winter uniform at the beginning of Term 2. As we have 
had unusually warm temperatures continue into May, please dress students appropriately according to 
weather forecasts. 
 
Digi Kids Badges 
The Digi Kids badges have arrived and will be presented to the students at this Friday’s assembly. 
 
Student Parliament Assembly 
The next Student Parliament Assembly will be held on Friday 24 May.  
 
Kindergarten 2020 Enrolments 
We are now accepting in area applications for Kindergarten 2020. Our Kindergarten enrolment pack has 
been updated and ready for collection at the office. We ask that all families sending in area students or 
siblings to our school to start in 2020, complete the enrolment form and submit it to the office by the end of 
Term 2. This will allow us to evaluate our capacity to accept any out of area applications. Our school has a 
great reputation and many out of area families seek enrolment at our school.  
 
Respectful Relationships 
Recent media articles have highlighted the importance of respectful relationships in schools between 
parents and teachers and this respect is something that our school is firmly committed to. Ultimately, when 
there is a level of respect between staff and community - our children reap the benefit. I am proud of the 
strong and positive community links that we enjoy at Kareela PS - let's continue to work together. We have 
attached the School Community Charter in case you missed it last term. 
 
Earn and Learn is Back! 
Don’t forget to keep collecting the Woolworth’s Earn and Learn 
stickers. Please place stickers in the box located in the office 
foyer. 
 
Miranda RSL ANZAC Day March 
On ANZAC day I attended the Miranda RSL march and Dawn 
Service along with our student leaders and Charlotte. I was so 
very proud of our student leaders who laid a wreath on behalf of 
our school and joined in the solemn, reflective service to thank 
those who have served.  
 
Opportunity Class Placement 2020 
The application process for Year 5 opportunity class placement in 2020 has opened. Parents and carers 
must apply online between Tuesday 30 April and Friday 17 May 2019 at:   
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5  
Interested parents and carers must read Information about applying for Year 5 entry to an opportunity class 
in 2020 available at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
classes/year-5/information-for-applicants 
 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5/information-for-applicants
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5/information-for-applicants
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Year 1 Bronze Awards 
The Bronze Awards for Week 10 Term 1 were not presented to Year 1 students as they were at swimming. 
 
These Bronze Awards will be presented at this Friday’s assembly. The following Year 1 students will be 
receiving their award this week:- 
 
1C: Lucas and Noah 
1F: Kaitlyn, Lachlan, Havana, Luke, Molly and Ella. 
 
Congratulations 
Congratulations to Ryan from 1F who received the ‘Best in Age Champion 
Award for U7 Boys’ for 2019 at Sutherland Little Athletics Club. 

I will be on leave this week and next. Please direct enquiries to the office 
to be passed on to the suitable recipient.I wish all our mums and grandmas a very Happy Mother’s Day on 
Sunday. May you be surrounded by love! 

 
Nicole Arnold  
Principal  
 
 
 
 

P&C AND PARENT ACTIVITIES 
 

 
P & C Contacts  
 
President   Caterina Zannino  pandcpresidentkareela@gmail.com 
Vice President   Maria Popova   pandcvicepresident@gmail.com 
Vice President   Theresa Franco  pandcvicepresident@gmail.com   
Treasurer    Louise Bertram  pandctreasurerkareelaps@gmail.com  
Secretary   Ainslie McLean   pandcsecretarykareelaps@gmail.com 
     
 
Uniform shop opening times for new and used uniforms: Wednesdays: 3.00pm – 3.20pm and 
Fridays: 8.45am–9.30am - Coordinator Emma Saville (M) 0402 580606 (e) uniformshopkps@gmail.com   
Hats and school bags can be purchased from the school office at any time 

Before and After School Care (on site) 
Contact Dane (Coordinator) on 0407 251 801 or Tom Thumb Kindergarten on 9524 3711 

Canteen: The school canteen is currently closed. Lunch orders are available from Munch Monitor. 
 
 
Munch Monitor   UPDATE YOR CHILD’S CLASS FOR 2019 online 
Order your child’s lunch online with our lunch order service provided by Greenlight Canteens. Ordering and 
payments are completed through a secure lunch order portal provided by Munch Monitor.  
Go to: www.munchmonitor.com , Click LOGIN, Click REGISTER 
Enter: School ID – greenlight 
Password: munch2232 , Click SUBMIT 
 
Enter your email address and the password you wish to use. Click Create your account and click on the 
activation link in the email you are sent. Follow the steps to create your parent profile and add students to 
your account. Click on Account Top-up to transfer money into your account. 
Lunch orders can be placed up to 4 weeks in advance and orders can be placed prior to 8.45am on the 
day the lunch order is required. You can also top-up your account online using Visa/MasterCard. Make sure 
you list all allergies to alert the canteen staff! Call Munch Monitor on 1300 796 190 or email 
help@munchmonitor.com if you require further assistance. 
 

mailto:pandcpresidentkareela@gmail.com
mailto:pandcvicepresident@gmail.com
mailto:pandcvicepresident@gmail.com
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=aVTP8FaLLkes2hJNZDuGd4aPrTCyYNJIvnwrz7NJ2urk9iM2NX0IHUmBE0DgsL3ShJYpzO9qSbE.&URL=mailto%3apandctreasurerkareelaps%40gmail.com
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=aVTP8FaLLkes2hJNZDuGd4aPrTCyYNJIvnwrz7NJ2urk9iM2NX0IHUmBE0DgsL3ShJYpzO9qSbE.&URL=mailto%3apandcsecretarykareelaps%40gmail.com
mailto:uniformshopkps@gmail.com
http://www.munchmonitor.com/
mailto:help@munchmonitor.com
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Supporters Board  
The P&C are extremely proud to officially 
welcome Complete Smash Repairs to the 
Kareela Public School Supporters Board.  
 
Locally owned and established over 15 
years ago, the dedicated and very 
hardworking team at Complete Smash 
Repairs will ensure all your vehicle repairs 
are met professionally, friendly, and to a 
very high standard.  
 
A special thank you to the Complete Smash Repairs team for their support. 
 
 
Mother’s Day Stall  
Just a friendly reminder the Mother’s Day Stall is tomorrow, Thursday 9th May. Students can bring $5-$10 
for their special purchase. Thank you to Louise Wood for the preparations and thank you also to all the 
helpers that will assist will the Stall tomorrow. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Federal Election Day BBQ and Cake Stall, 18th May 2019 
Kylie Marshall has sent through time details for Saturday 18th May regarding the BBQ and Cake Stall. What 
would an Election Day be without these stalls! Lots more helpers are required to make this day great. Funds 
raised will go directly to the school oval refurbishment. Please contact Kylie via email: 
kyliemarshall99@gmail.com and put down your name for a couple of hours and share the load. Times 
needed are: BBQ between 9-4pm, Cake Stall between 8-4pm.  
 
BBQ time slots    Cake Stall time slots 
7 – 9am     8 – 10am 
9 – 11am     10am – 12pm 
11 – 1pm     12pm – 2pm 
1 – 3pm     2pm – 4pm (clean up / pack away cake stall and BBQ) 
 
Please contact Kylie Marshall via email if you are available to volunteer for BBQ or cake stall for any of the 
above time slots: kyliemarshall99@gmail.com 
 
We would be happy to accept donations for the following items: 

• 60 cans of Fanta  
• Large Aluminium BBQ trays  
• 600 ml Water bottles 
•  

Please take your donations into the office.  
 
 
 

mailto:kyliemarshall99@gmail.com
mailto:kyliemarshall99@gmail.com
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P&C Meeting 
The first meeting for the term will be held next Tuesday 14th May in the staffroom, 7:30-9pm. Everyone is 
very welcome.  
 
Caterina Zannino  
P&C President  
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AROUND OUR SCHOOL 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enrolments for Kindergarten 2020 are now being accepted. All ‘out of area’ enrolments for new families 
to KPS require an interview with the Principal. If you are an ‘in area’ or existing KPS family an interview 
is not required unless you wish to discuss any matter regarding your child with the Principal. 
 
Parents of ‘in area’ students and siblings need to call to the school office to register your child and collect 
the required Enrolment Pack for completion. The Principal will hold informal meetings with ‘in area’ students 
and siblings of existing ‘out of area’ families later in Term 4.  
 
‘Out of area’ students will complete the required paper work on the day of your interview. Please ring the 
school office on 9528 5444 to register your child and book an interview time. 
 
 
Return and Earn - repeat 
Exciting news! Kareela Public School is about to begin a Return and Earn 
partnership at the Sylvania collection point (near the Fitness First carpark).  
 
Simply return your bottles and cans to this collection point and choose to DONATE 
the money to KAREELA PUBLIC SCHOOL. It’s that simple.  
 
Our partnership begins on Monday 25th February and continues until May 26th. It’s 

a great way to support our school and help the environment at the 
same time.  
  
For more information go to https://returnandearn.org.au/  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Band  
Next week all Junior Band tutorials and rehearsals have been 
cancelled as most of the Junior Band is in Year 3 have NAPLAN 
tests.  
  
Senior band tutorials and rehearsal will go ahead with just a few 
Year 5 students who will miss out due to NAPLAN.  
 
 
PSSA SPORT 
PSSA sport was cancelled due to poor weather.                                       

 
 
Year 6 Fundraising  
Ice blocks will continue to be sold at the canteen at lunch time for $1.  
 
The money raised from these sales will go towards funding Student Parliament initiatives (including the 
Leadership by the Rivers project) and the Year 6 Graduation. 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://nnimgt-a.akamaihd.net/transform/v1/crop/frm/sally.codyre/19206b85-1f90-4dbe-9323-0b7637dd2558.JPG/r0_60_640_420_w1200_h678_fmax.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.greatlakesadvocate.com.au/story/5149007/return-and-earn-is-leaving-locals-waiting-in-long-lines/&docid=Q05zaRHbErQySM&tbnid=vHnntjVibhgBtM:&vet=10ahUKEwi33JqgqbPgAhWVe30KHYUCCwoQMwhIKAowCg..i&w=640&h=360&bih=543&biw=1138&q=return%20and%20earn%20image&ved=0ahUKEwi33JqgqbPgAhWVe30KHYUCCwoQMwhIKAowCg&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://returnandearn.org.au/
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 BRONZE Award 

KK Charli, Oliver, Feixiang, Isla, 
Andy, Violet, Iris, William, Lucas KL 

Grace, Sofia, Max, Ruben, 
Amalee, William, Alvin, Cruze, 
Aria, Samara, Lourdes 

KP 
Lucas, Jesse, Charlie, Luciana, 
Gemma, Louis, Amelia, Parker, 
Sophie 

1F Harper, Finn, Roxana, Charlotte, 
Riordain 

1R 
Lachlan, Johnas, Beau, Jayden, 
Genevieve, Jai, Ted, Rian, 
Avani, Ivy, Chloe, Scarlett 

2C Ryan, Cooper 

2H Lachlan (2), Mia (2), Ben, Toby 3H Luke, Zoe 
5G Siya 6A Chloe 

 

SILVER Award 
2C Cooper 2H Toby 
6B Jolene   

 

PRINCIPAL’S Award 
1R Ted 2H Gabriella 

 
                                    

 
Walk Safely To School Day Update - Friday 17th May (Week 3) 
Walk Safely to School Day is celebrating its 20th year and we are hoping for a record 
number of students (and families) to be involved! 
 
There are many great reasons to participate: 
 

1. SAFETY: it encourages young children (under 10) to walk and hold an older person’s hand when 
crossing a road 

2. FITNESS: walking is the easiest and cheapest type of exercise 
3. FUN: it’s great to be outside and enjoy fresh air 
4. ENVIRONMENT: having less cars driving children to school = less traffic congestion= less pollution 

and a cleaner environment  
 

You are welcome to join our “walking trains” with all the Kareela teachers, families and children departing 
outside Kareela Village (Coles) at 8.30am or 8.45am. 
 
When we arrive at the front gate all KPS children will receive a free sticker from the KPS captains. Children 
arriving at the back gate will also receive their sticker. 
 
If children live too far from school to walk the whole distance please consider parking near Kareela Village 
and allowing them join us! 
 
Thank you for your support!        
 
Karen Brady  
Classroom teacher 
 
 
 
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjSt6C-1IXiAhV68HMBHSiyA3sQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://paf.org.au/programs/walk-safely-to-school-day/&psig=AOvVaw2p5wyNS-IVklBgVRdjZeDd&ust=1557189317137786


 

 
 

9 

Kareela Kids                           8 May 2019 
  
Cross Country Update 
Congratulations to all students from Year 2 to Year 6 for your great efforts at our Fun Run and Cross 
Country Carnival held on Wednesday Week 11 last term at Scylla Bay Oval Como. We were very lucky to 
have perfect running conditions sunny, warm and a slight breeze! 
 
A BIG THANKYOU to Year 6 student helpers Tadhg, Kayla and Hayden and all staff for your support! 
 
Please find below our top 4 placegetters in all races. The Fun Run place getters were very happy with their 
stickers and the Cross Country place getters will receive their ribbons at our Term 2 Sports Assembly later 
this term. 
 
The Cross Country placegetters will now represent KPS at Sutherland Zone PSSA Cross Country 
Carnival is on Monday 13th May at Miranda Park from 12.30pm -3pm. 
 
Students in this team will need to return their permission note by Friday 3rd May. Please note travel to the 
Carnival is by car so parent helpers are required. 
 
As in previous years I will be running TWO training sessions after school on Friday 3rd and 10th May at 
Miranda Park for our team AND other schools in our Zone. It will be beneficial for our runners to attend 
these sessions if possible. Start time is 3.45pm and finish time is 4.15pm. Parents and siblings are welcome 
to run or walk the course with us! 
 
Congratulations to the winning house Fraser. Bradman came 2nd and Norman came 3rd . 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Karen Brady 
KPS and Sutherland Zone PSSA XC Convener 

 
 

Congratulations to our top 4 placegetters 
 

Gender Age 
group 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 

Girls 7  
Fun Run Eve Mia Zoe n/a 

Boys 7  
Fun Run Casey Zachary Anthony Brishen 

Girls 8/9 
X Country Bonnie Charlize Ellie Ava 

Boys 8/9 
X Country Jed Nate Xavier Zac 

Girls 10 
X Country Bridget Eliza Jana Mia 

Boys 10 
X Country Benji Zach James Ashton 

Girls 11 
X Country Charlotte Bella Grace Isabella 

Boys 11 
X Country Liam Harrison Luke Aidin 

Girls 12 
X Country Halle Chloe Isobel Chiara 

Boys 12 
X Country Jonathon Mason Jack Jayden 
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Student Parliament  
‘Make Kareela Beautiful’ Project 
 
Project one: Bottle Top Challenge 
We are in the final week of the Bottle Top Challenge. Thank you to all of the families who have been 
collecting plastic lids and sending them in to school. We would like to inform the community that the two 
murals will be made with the bottle caps. One will be of the school logo and a second will be of the school 
values mascot. These are pictured below: 

 
 
 
Therefore, bottle tops matching the colours in these designs 
are welcome for donation. Please note that the colours do 
not have to be a 100% match. Close enough is good 
enough. 
 
 

 
 
Project two: Bathroom murals 
Recently, a motion was passed to promote cleanliness and greater respect for the student toilet blocks. 
Since then, our Minister for Charity, Summer H, created signs for the toilet blocks. These have been a very 
helpful addition in reminding students about keeping the bathrooms tidy. Thank you, Summer!  
 
Since this happened, conversations have arisen which lead to Student Parliament agreeing upon painting 
the inside of the toilet blocks with murals with a health and wellbeing theme. This has been achieved at 
some other primary schools in NSW, as can be seen here: 
 
Each class will be allocated a space to design a wellbeing artwork. Whilst this will be discussed in class at 
school, any assistance that you may wish to provide you child with in order suggesting ideas is welcomed. 
More information about this exciting project is to follow! 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Jonathan, Chiara, Chloe, Evan, Jack and Madelaine 
Student Leadership Team 
 
Deborah Greenup & Rebecca Harris 
Student Parliament Coordinators 
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Dance News 
  
Term 2 is a very busy term for the dancers, we are finalising our costumes and also our routines ready for 
our performances at the end of this term or early next term.  
 
As of this term you will see some new faces in charge of dance, Miss Rebecca Harris (2R) and Miss Bree 
Herrmann (3H). They both come with not only personal experience in dance, but also a passion for dance.  
Mrs Astey will be commencing maternity leave in a few weeks and Mrs Kay will be further developing her 
skills and knowledge as a Learning Support teacher. You will continue to see Mrs Kay at some lessons, 
rehearsals and evening performances as she will be assisting the new teachers to learn the ropes. 
 
Mrs Kay has been leading the dance program for 7 years along with Mrs Astey for 6 years. We have both 
thoroughly enjoyed being part of the dance program and watching each and every one of the students 
develop their skills and love of dance.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families for your continued love, support and 
understanding of dance with those early mornings and late night performances.  
  
We look forward to see what 2019 has install for dance! 
 
Mrs Astey and Mrs Kay 
 
 
 
 

Lost….. 
Lost: Avenger Garmin Fitbit at Oyster Bay park on Thursday 3/5/19. 

If found please contact Rebecca on 0422 686 227. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjzsNuA2L_XAhUDlJQKHfiiAnUQjRwIBw&url=https://www.healthykids.nsw.gov.au/campaigns-programs/crunch-sip.aspx&psig=AOvVaw0xZ7VrzH5yFfxZagnMErge&ust=1510804639484464
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Crazy Hair Day/Mufti Day Fundraising Term 1 Update 
A HUGE thank you to our school community for your excellent 
support of our Crazy Hair/Mufti Day held on Thursday 11th April to 
raise awareness for cystic fibrosis.  
Students were asked to bring a gold coin donation as well as wear 
their craziest hair style, and they sure did!  
 
We raised an impressive total of $420. All money raised during 

Crazy Hair Day goes towards helping the Cystic Fibrosis Federation in Australia provide vital support to 
those suffering from cystic fibrosis. 
The variety of crazy hair styles was very impressive! 
 
Karen Brady & Rebecca Harris  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjY34WC1rLhAhUq73MBHQdPC0EQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.tacomaschools.org/nt/PublishingImages/Forms/Thumbnails.aspx&psig=AOvVaw0ss809QHlAtUL-FJl4MMIF&ust=1554337873678234
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We are collecting again for The Beauty Bank. Please place any donations in 
the tub outside the staffroom 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
What We Collect 

Please note – due to health regulations, all products MUST be new. We can regretfully not accept any open 
or partly used items. Therefore, products should be full size, unopened, new (ie purchased recently to 
donation) and in date. We make our packs as gifts to the recipients so only give us what you would be 
happy to receive.  We dislike having to dispose of product that arrives used or has clearly been purchased 
some time prior to donation, so please take note of our guidelines. 

• Shampoo & conditioner (no larger than 300ml please due to space constraints within the bags), 
hairbrushes and combs, soap, face washers or body puffs, body wash/Shower gel (no larger than 
300ml please due to space constraints within the bags), hand cream, body lotion, lip balm, 
deodorants – for women and men (a stick or roll-on fits better in our bags), fragrance, after-shave, 
razors, toothpaste and toothbrushes, sanitary items, skincare items, makeup items, candles (small 
or medium size), Jewellery (new only please), large zippered handbags or tote bags (they have to fit 
all of the above products!) and cosmetic purses either new or in excellent condition, scarves (either 
new or freshly washed in EXCELLENT condition) 

• Anything else you would class life’s little luxuries or would be happy to receive as a gift yourself! 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjkuqKH0OPaAhUG2LwKHXlyAsEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://twitter.com/thebeautybankau&psig=AOvVaw0xXgXw8VJAbCiUUmodZAqF&ust=1525233578182020
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The publication of advertisements in this newsletter does not imply endorsement by the school. 

IN THE WIDER COMMUNITY 

 
 

 
Cake of the Month 

 
Lemon Meringue cake. Lemon chiffon cake with 

lemon curd and covered in a soft meringue. 
 

Thank you to Sweet Mayhem for another  
incredible cake. It was delicous! 

 
Sweet Mayhem is located at Sutherland and is 
highly recommended for a wonderful coffee, hot 

chocolate (they make their own chocolate), 
home made lemonade and some amazing 

treats. 
 

Cakes are available to order at very reasonable 
prices. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

K
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